




To My TAPS Family, 
Welcome to the winter issue of TAPS 
Magazine. We are so glad you have 
found our community. It is our hope 
you will feel the hug we are sending 
out to you and you will find support  
in the resources included here. TAPS 
is a family, and this holiday season, 
when there is so much emphasis on 
families coming together, we can take 
comfort in knowing we are not alone in  
our grief.
 
Throughout this issue, you will read articles of hope and healing, written by fellow 
survivors and members of our TAPS Advisory Board. This is your publication, your 
family newsletter, and we are grateful to everyone who contributed to this issue.
 
As we approach the holidays, remember the foundation of TAPS is love. The love 
we feel in our hearts transcends loss, warms our heart with precious memories and 
endures forever. We are the living legacy of those we honor and remember, and it is 
through our love for them and the good we do in their name that they live on.
 
Regardless of the holidays you celebrate or the faith you observe, this is a season of 
light. The flicker of a candle lit in honor of our heroes. The glow of a fire that warms 
us. The twinkle of a star in the winter sky that may be, according to Eskimo lore, our 
loved ones peering down from Heaven watching over us.
 
You are family; you are loved, and you have resources, support and care available 
to you through TAPS. You are not alone this holiday season; we are here for you. 
Light a candle in honor of those you love, and feel comfort in the knowledge that 
love lives on.
 
With hope,
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